
HIGHWAY 175 CONTRUCTION UPDATE 
MARCH 10, 2023 

 

From Cove Springs to Cuney - Beginning next week and continuing for a couple of 

weeks, we will be tying in the new line to various county roads and off-shoots.  

Customers can expect to be without water for 2-3 hours during the tie-in.  Some 

customers will experience an outage more than once, depending on their location.   


